
To support the Christmas Fair Mrs Boucher has agreed to let us 
have a non-uniform day for a donation of chocolates or sweets 
for the Tombola. This is just wear something comfortable and 
not a dress up day so no special outfit needed :-) Please pass 

donations to the class teachers in the morning.

Tuesday 3rd December


